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From: <pnixon@maine.rr.com>
To: <martellJ@PORTLANDMAINE.GOV>
Date: 4/6/2011 6:57 PM
Subject: fire atarm

The fire alarm at 56 Chestnut will be in place by the end of May 2011
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John Martell - 732 Forest Ave

From: "Bates, Emily" <Emily.Bates@stantec.com>

To: "martellj@portlandmaine.gov" <martellj@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 4/8/2011 10:06 AM

Subject: 732 Forest Ave ‘

CC: Gebhardt Property Management <info@gpmmaine.conr>, "mikehutch5314@aol.com...

Mr. Martell,
April 8, 2011

This is a follow-up to our phone conversation about the 6 needed fire doors at 732 Forest Ave. | plan on having
two of the doors done no later than August 31, 2011 and the remaining four doors

instafted in the following year and no fater than August 31, 2012,

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter.

Emily Bates,
Property Owner

Stantee
stantec.com

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, refransmitted, or used for
any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and
notify us immediately.

@ Please consider the environment before printing this emai.
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